
INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP
The purpose is to investigate whether the hypothesis EVERY REGION OUTSHINES 
WITH ITS OWN SUSTAINABLE FOOD SYSTEM is based on reality. 

From each European district one representative plus three students will be 
invited to spotlight ‘the best practices’ from their region. 

During the workshop different approaches will be used to formulate an answer 
to the main question. The final result will be a visual display of the possibilities 
explored during this week.

29th October - 3rd November 2017 at Arnhem / Velp
               
VHL   Van Hall Larenstein, Velp (The Netherlands)
ETSAB Escola Tècnica Superior d’Arquitectura, Barcelona
HfWU Hochschule für Wirtschaft und Umwelt, Nürtingen (Germany)
EMÜ Eesti Maaülikool, Tartu (Estonia)
UAUIM Ion Mincu University of Architecture and Urbanism, Bucharest (Romania)

Prof. Noël van Dooren (VHL)
Prof. Luis Maldonado Rius (MBLandArch / UPC)

2 - 3 places for MBLandArch students

_Free cost: travel and stay expenditures to be paid by the organiser (VHL)

_Workshop in English. Students will work in three groups assisted by the 
different teachers. Each group consists of five students from five different 
countries.

deadline:  19th October 2017
send email to:   relint.etsab@upc.edu 
with subject:   taller VELP_name surname
with your:   name / DNI / email / phone / current ETSAB studies / level
attach:     short motivation letter / CV (max. 2 pages in PDF format) 
    English certificate (B1) if available
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WHERE DO YOU WANT TO GET YOUR FOOD FROM?
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